THE ASSEMBLY
STATE OF NEW YORK
ALBANY

FRED G. FIELD, JR.
10322 DISTRICT
ALBANY COUNTY
CAPITOL BUILDING
ALBANY, NEW YORK 12224

December 19, 1977

Mr. Donald Geoffroy, Regional Director

New York State Department of Transportation
84 Holland Avenue

Albany, New York

Dear Mr. Geoffroy:

Attached is a copy of a letter and statement I recently
received from Mr. John Esler of 19 Elmwood, McKownville,
concerning the widening of Western Avenue.

May I respectfully request that you give serious
consideration to the situation in whatever manner is
most appropriate from a safety standpoint.

Your assistance in this matter is appreciated not only
by me, but those who must travel this section of Western
~ Avenue on a regular basis. '

Sincerg;y,

é;;zz/G. Field, Jr.

Member of Assembly

FGF/ph
Encls. /f‘

c.c. Mr. Jos. Kelly
NYS Dept. of Trans.
Traffic Engineering & Safety




